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Summer and Fall 2025 Applications. 
They are opening soon! Please expect to
see an email mid-February with more
information. Summer housing space is
limited and a waitlist can begin fast.
Please make sure to apply as soon as
possible. 

Green Dot Bystander Training For
Students. Wednesday, February 5th. YOU
can help prevent violence! Learn how to
recognize potentially harmful situations
and how to safely intervene. In person
option will have FREE PIZZA. Register by
Feb. 3rd via UAS connect.  

Community Living
We appreciate everyone’s efforts in maintaining a
respectful and supportive community! One way to
keep things running smoothly with your
roommates is by having open discussions about
shared responsibilities. Roommate Agreements
are a great way to start those conversations. If you
haven’t already done so, please return your
updated agreements to one of the housing desk
locations (new ones are available there, if needed.)
If you need any help approaching these
discussions, feel free to reach out to an RA or
Housing Staff for support.

To help us address any concerns promptly and
effectively, we encourage you to report
maintenance or other issues as soon as they
arise. By reporting problems early, we can prevent
them from becoming bigger issues down the road.
Whether it’s something as small as a leaky faucet
or as big as a concern about your roommate,
notifying us right away ensures that we can take
action quickly and minimize any disruptions to
your daily life. Please report non-urgent issues to
Housing by stopping at the Lodge Desk or
emailing us. Any more urgent concerns, please call
the RA On-Duty Phone at (907) 209-6539.

Upcoming events

QUESTIONS? VISIT THE CONTACT US PAGE: 
HTTPS://UAS.ALASKA.EDU/JUNEAU/HOUSING/CONTACT.HTML 

27th Annual Winterfest. Saturday,
February 15th. Don't miss the 27th Annual
Polar Plunge! Celebrate winter by jumping
into the frigid water of Auke Bay at Statter
Harbor...  Warm drinks and hot tubs are
provided. Register and complete a waiver
via UAS Connect. Earn a Polar Plunge 2025
medal to add to your collection (first 50
RSVPs.) Don't end your day with the
Plunge, there's also a Bonfire and Skate
Night to finish the day. 



To ensure a smooth and enjoyable living experience for all, residents should familiarize
themselves with UAS Housing policies. Below are some highlights:

Alcohol – Residents aged 21+ may possess and consume alcohol in apartments/suites
where at least one resident of legal drinking age resides. However, it must not be
accessible to individuals under 21. Alcohol should be stored in private bedrooms, not
common areas. A unit with at least one legal drinker may possess up to 60 beers or
five 750 ml bottles of alcohol total (open or unopened)
Smoking – All Student Housing is smoke- and tobacco-free, including vaping,
cigarettes, and marijuana, due to federal regulations.
Animals – Unauthorized pets are prohibited, even for brief periods of time. ESA
owners cannot leave animals with roommates or in other units during absences.
Decorations – Decorations must not block windows, curtains must be moveable, and
lights/decorations cannot hang from ceilings. Roommate approval is required for
common area decorations.
Guests – Guests may stay no more than 10 nights per semester, no matter who their
host might be. Hosts are responsible for guest behavior. Gatherings with 12+ people
and alcohol require prior approval from Housing Staff.

UAS Housing
UAS HOUSING POLICY BASICS:

STUDENT HOUSING ADVISORY COMMITTEE:

We’re looking for passionate students to join the Student Housing Advisory Committee
(SHAC.) Housing wants to hear from students about how we can continue making the
experience great for everyone, and this is your chance to be the change you want to see.
As a member, you’ll have the opportunity to elevate student voices, address housing and
dining concerns, and collaborate on solutions that benefit both students and UAS.

A SHAC information session will be held on Wednesday, February 19th from 6-7 PM in
the Housing Lodge for anyone interested in learning more! 

Already into it? Fill out a short application using this QR Code:

Email Lauren at lmproels@alaska.edu with any questions! 


